CORRESPONDENCE

11/5/2020
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 11791-2020
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 4:34 PM
To: 'sam@isiusa.com’
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good Afternoon, Mr. Harbaugh.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399
Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: sam@everyactioncustom.com <sam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 4:09 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

11/5/20

IS THIS FAKE NEWS?

SunPower salesman has this on the end of his emails:

"SOLAR IS BEING THREATENED BY THE POWER COMPANIES. FOLLOW THE LINK BELOW TO SIGN A PETITION TO SAVE
NET METERING & SOLAR IN FLORIDA

LINK TO PETITION https://www.savesolar.org/fl-psc/"

When | go there | get this message:

"Tell the Florida Public Service Commission to preserve solar net metering

A utility front group is trying to repeal our solar rights, putting jobs, energy security and our solar freedoms at risk."

Is any of this true? Is net metering under threat?

thanks, sam@isiusa.com
Brevard County, Florida



Sincerely,
sam harbaugh
111 7th Ave Indialantic, FL 32903-3238





